
 

June 8, 2020  

Ms. Christine E. Long, Registrar and Board Secretary  
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th Floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Long, 
 
Re: Ontario Energy Board June 3, 2020 Letter 

Consultation on Implementing the Process for Enabling Customers to Opt Out of 
Time-of-Use Pricing  
Ontario Energy Board File No: EB-2020-0152  
  

On June 3, 2020, the Ontario Energy Board (“OEB”) issued a letter regarding the 
commencement of a consultation to inform the development of amendments to the Standard 
Supply Service Code and other regulatory instruments as required in order to implement a new 
opt-out mechanism for consumers on the Regulated Price Plan who pay time-of-use (“TOU”) 
prices. This initiative would allow those TOU customers to opt out of TOU pricing in favour of 
tiered prices starting November 1, 2020.  
 
Pursuant to the OEB’s letter, ENWIN Utilities Ltd. (“ENWIN”) writes to inform the OEB of its 
intent to participate in the above noted consultation. 
 
All correspondence related to this consultation should be addressed to: 
 

Mr. Paul Gleason 
Director, Regulatory Affairs & Corporate Secretary 
P.O. Box 1625, Station "A" 
4545 Rhodes Drive 
Windsor, ON N8W 5T1 

 
(519) 255-2888 ext. 325 
regulatory@enwin.com 

 
ENWIN is not eligible for, and does not intend to seek, cost awards related to this consultation.  
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned.  
 
Yours very truly, 
 
ENWIN Utilities Ltd. 
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Paul J. Gleason, BA, LLM 
Director, Regulatory Affairs & Corporate Secretary 


